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We have had a couple of positive lateral flow/PCR covid tests over the half term holiday . As some of 
the  students had not returned to school we have only needed to send  a small number of year 10’s 
home to self isolate. However it does show that the virus is still very much with us, please keep doing 
the lateral flow tests and report any positive result to me sue.lovecy@stmartins3-16.org  day or 
night. .Obviously any child who has symptoms needs to be kept at home until they receive a nega-
tive test . 

In school we have been enjoying the great outdoors this week. Our Reception class  had a great time 
in the forest school area where they created fires and made smores. If you don’t know what a smore 
is a campfire treat from America, consisting of one or more toasted marshmallows and a layer of 
chocolate placed between two pieces of  biscuit or cracker—they look delicious! Have a go making 
some this weekend on the BBQ! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Some great action shots of year 2 enjoying their recent sports day. Just a reminder for next week 
please send primary students into school with a sun hat and apply sun cream before school. 

Have a lovely weekend, Ms Lovecy 

 

If your child has a positive test for COVID email reception@stmartins3-16.org and  sue.lovecy@stmartins3-16.org   

at any time so that we can inform all our parents as soon as possible if a bubble has to close 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/345213076819837/


 

reception@stmartins3-16.org                                01691 776500                                        www.stmartins3-16.org 

ST MARTINS SCHOOL 
 11 June  2021 
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Term dates 

Please use the following link to see term dates for the rest of 

this year and for September 2021: 

TERM DATES 

In September, primary , year 7 and year 11 will return to 

school on FRIDAY 3 SEPTEMBER. 

Years 8, 9, 10 will return to school on MONDAY 6  SEPTEMBER 

Our last day of term will be FRIDAY 16 JULY— we will not be running afterschool club.  

School will finish an hour earlier – so that would be:  

Reception and nursery – 1.40pm           Year 1 and 4/5 Mr Spellman – 1.50pm 

Year 2 and 4/5 Mrs Jones – 2.00pm       Year 3 and Year 6 – 2.10pm   

2.14pm for secondary student parent pick up and the start of the release of students for the buses 

School received a very generous do-

nation from The Three Parishes Big 

Local and have used this money to-

wards purchasing uniform and read-

ing books 

PE Uniform—We are still asking students in secondary  to come to school in their full PE kit on 

the days when they have PE.  A reminder that this is:        A School PE POLO top and either  

school shorts/skorts OR PLAIN BLACK leggings or jogging bottoms. No other items are to be 

worn.  We have a selection of  uniform in our inclusion centre that 

students will be asked to wear if they arrive for school in non uniform. 

A PLAIN BLACK sweatshirt  or St Martins mid layer can be worn 

over the top.  BRANDED SPORTS WEAR IS NOT PERMITTED 

From September, the shorts/

skorts/midlayer are  compulso-

ry items.  

Summer uniform can be worn in 

primary—either purple gingham 

dress or tailored grey school 

shorts. Closed toe school shoes 

still need to be worn.  If the 

weather looks hot a sunny please 

use sunscreen and a hat and  have a named a bottle of  water in school 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/345213076819837/
https://www.stmartins3-16.org/school-information/term-dates/

